SVHS Dons Daily Bulletin

Wednesday, May 24, 2023

Sports

Announcements

Dons: Stop by the table outside of the Counseling Office
TODAY and every Wednesday to answer trivia questions
for the chance to win a prize.

Un recordatorio para todos los estudiantes de que platicas
continuara cada miercoles durante el almuerzo nos
reuniremos en el salon 304.

Attention Sierra Vista High School Staff and Students:
NAMI Club and the Mental Health Pathway students are
hosting our first ever Mental Health Fair on Thursday,
May 25th, from 3rd period until 3:30. All are welcome to
learn about mental health coping strategies, activities and
informational booths! Prizes and fun will be had by all!
Teachers must escort their students to the fair. See you
there!!

If you are interested in joining the Drumline and
Percussion Ensemble, the workshop will be TODAY from
S5pm - 8pm. We hope to see you there!

No Games Today!

Athleties

Seniors

Attention: Any girls interested in playing Volleyball,
tryouts will be held Thursday, May 25th, from 3:45pm to
6:00pm in the Gym. Any questions, swing by and see
Coach Sunabe.

Student Athletes: The new athletic clearance website is up
and running. Please stop by the Athletics Office, Room
316, to walk you through the clearance process.
Information is on the window in English and Spanish.
Take a picture and start a new account. Clearances for
the upcoming summer must be submitted no later than
June 12th at 4pm. If you have any questions, speak to
your athletic director, Mrs. Garcia.

Congratulations to Jordy Ortiz and Justin Madrid! You
are the first two students who completed your clearance
process! Come to the Athletics Office for your prize!!

Seniors: If you have charges, you must get those cleared in
order to participate in the graduation practices and the
graduation ceremony. All seniors that have their charges
cleared by May 26th will receive a ticket to get lunch from
the In-N-Out Truck on May 31st, the seniors last day on
campus. There is a charge list in ASB and office staff can
check for you too. Check it if you are not sure if you have
any charges. We’ve also been sending messages home
weekly. The next deadline which will include all past and
current charges, like this year’s textbooks, chromebook,
etc., must be turned in and cleared by June 2nd. You must
not have any charges after June 2nd in order to attend
graduation practices and the graduation ceremony. If you
don’t attend graduation practice, you will not receive
graduation tickets. So get everything cleared by May 26th
or June 2nd the latest. Don’t wait until the last minute,
clear your charges soon!

Class of 72073

Yearbook

Dons: If you did not make it to the Signing Party, you can
pick up your yearbooks in Room 513 during Brunch this
entire week. This is the last week for distribution so make
sure you get here as possible.

There are still yearbooks for sale! If you would like to
purchase one, you can do so in Room 513 during Brunch or
in ASB. The price for the yearbook is $125.
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Faculty Section
Group A has duty this week
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